Closure of Cedar Drive

VILLAGE OF WATERLOO
RESOLUTION NO. 08-11-15-08

WHEREAS, Jeremy Pojar, a Waterloo resident has requested the temporary closing of
Cedar Drive, between Walnut Circle and Madison St, Waterloo, Nebraska during a
neighborhood block party on August 22, 2015; and

WHEREAS, the Village Board of Trustees has determined that the requested temporary
closing of a portion of Cedar Drive will not create any public safety or traffic problems.

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE VILLAGE OF WATERLOO,
NEBRASKA, AS FOLLOWS:

THAT, Cedar Drive, from Walnut Circle to the Library be closed to vehicular traffic from 3
pm until midnight on August 9, 2014 as requested by Jeremy Pojar.
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